
 

 

 

 

 

 

Raeann Purcell has just been appointed to the  
Churchwide Women of the ELCA Executive Board!!! 

 

Raeann will be completing a term of a resigning Board Member.  Raeann has served our SWO 
as President. Treasurer, Board Member, and Human Trafficking Chair and his currently serving 
on the Churchwide WELCA Exploratory Committee.  Her first Board Meeting will be on April 26th 
- please keep her in your prayers!!  She will be a huge asset to our National Organization just as 
she has always been to our Florida Bahamas SWO. 

To fulfill her duties as a Churchwide Board Member, Raeann will be stepping down as our Human 
Trafficking Chair.  I thank her for her awesome service in this area and welcome Phyllis Wade to 
that role.  Phyllis has a passion for this ministry, and she has already been working with Raeann 
on this team so our SWO will continue to be served well. 

Tracy Moffatt 

FBSWO President 


